
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 2 By Councillor Ross for answer by the 

Convener of the Transport and 
Environment Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 28 September 2023 

  On 28 January 2021, the Council agreed to implement 

20mph speed limits on 17 streets across the city, including 

Cluny Gardens and Greenbank Crescent in Ward 10.  An 

update was provided in March this year confirming delivery 

for four streets and progress on the remaining 13.  

Completed designs were to be issued to Roads Operations 

in March for Cluny Gardens and Greenbank Crescent, 

amongst others, but there is not yet any evidence of 

implementation.  Please can you provide  

Question (1) An explanation for the delay in implementation; 

Answer (1)  

Question (2) An update on progress; and 

Answer (2)  

Question (3) A timeline for delivery for all 13 remaining streets? 

Answer (3)  

   

   

 
 


